

#2



From:

Patricia Saley <patriciawsaley@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 1, 2024 2:24 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Library Tax Survey - BOS agenda item D-2 on April 2nd agenda

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am a long-time County resident and member of the County's Library Advisory Committee and its Ad Hoc Committee. I and many other library advocates in the County have worked long and hard to improve hours, materials, services and programs for our residents. While the survey information that will be presented to you on April 2nd is not exactly encouraging, before you take any action I encourage you to send the survey back to the Library Ad Hoc Committee for their input as suggested by your staff.

Thank you,

Patricia Saley
First District representative on the LAC
Friends group representative on the Ad Hoc Committee